




NOTICE FOR PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT COMMENTS 
For the 
Mi’Kmaq Nation  
TRIBAL TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM  
20-YEAR LONG RANGE TRANSPORTATION PLAN (LRTP)
AND  
TRIBAL TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM (TTIP) 
Brief Summary:   As part of the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) requirements, the 
Mi’Kmaq Nation (formerly AKA Aroostook Band of Micmacs) Tribe shall provide notice to the public on the Tribe’s Transportation Improvement Program’s project listings for fiscal years 2022 to 2025 (FY 2022 – FY 2025).  The Mi’Kmaq Nation Tribe provides notice for public involvement on for the Tribe’s 20-Year Long Range Transportation Plan, control schedule, and the Tribal Transportation Improvement Plan’s (TTIP) priority list for the Tribal Transportation program.   
In accordance with 25 CFR Part 170; 170.413, 170.422 & 170.423; How does the public participate in developing LRTP, TTIP and how updates/amendments are conducted? 
“The Tribe must publish a notice in the local and/or Tribal newspapers when the draft LRTP and TTIP are complete.  In the absence of local public newspaper, the Tribe may post notices under the locally acceptable practices.  The notice must indicate where a copy of documents can be obtained, a contact person for questions, where comments may be submitted, and the deadlines for submitting comments.” 
Documents/Information can be obtained by contacting Andrea Michaud at amichaud@micmac-nsn.gov Telephone: (207) 764-1972, extension 131. 
Submit comments to:              Mi’Kmaq Nation
                                                     Transportation Realty Assets Management Department 
7 Northern Road
Presque Isle, Maine 04769      and/or  via the above listed Email addresses. 
Deadline to submit comments:  July 12, 2022	Time: 3:00 pm Eastern Standard Time 
